

## S.L.C. Committee Agenda

Meeting opened at 6:30  
Serenity prayer was done.  
Traditions and Concepts were read.  
Introductions

### Chair Holders

Chair Vice Chair	Aimee D. Keith B.	Present Present
Treasurer Alt-Treasurer	Claire G. Joe M.	Present Absent
Activities Alt-Activities	Melaney D.G. OPEN	Absent N/A
Merchandise Alt-Merchandise	Taylor B. OPEN	Present N/A
Secretary Alt-Secretary	Kendra G. Jessica H.	Present Absent

### Treasurer's Report

- Current balance
  - \$3605.35
- Pre-event Venue has been rented.

### Merchandise

- Brought in instructions on how to submit to and the things needed in order to use Birdman apparel.
- Art work
  - Artwork has been voted on and prizes will be handed out to the winner and others who have submitted their artwork.

### Activities

- Pre-Event - March 28th
  - Will be held at Mike Onka Hall.
  - Speakers will be Steve C. and Sara C.
- Campout - May 15th, 16th and 17
 

Speakers will be Lloyd L. for Friday night and Raheem for Saturday.

### Old Business

- Guidelines
  - Tabled until Shared Services.
- Due to the metro disbanding, Smithville has no single point of accountability.
  - Tabled.
- The committee plans to ask at the next Shared Services meeting how we'd handle the funds if there are no committee members to carry on the committee the following year.
  - Tabled.
- Adjustments may need to be made to the price for the dinners at the events to compensate for inflation.
- Auction Items are being collected.
  - Still looking for more.
- Flyers
  - Claire will make our pre-event flyer.
  - Madit submitted a flyer we could possibly use for the Campout.
  - We are in charge of making the golf tournament flyer this year.

### **New Business**

- Smithville has their own tab on the [kansascityna.com](http://kansascityna.com) website that will have all of their minutes and their guidelines on it.
- We are in need of a new banner.
- Russ and Jimmy will lead the golf tournament this year.
- Literature themed merch has been proposed.
- We will be doing tacos again this year for the pre-event.
- The pre-event times have been decided. (Committee members 2pm-3pm)
  - Bingo at 4pm, Food at 5pm, Steve and Sara speak from 6pm to 7pm, Raffle at 7pm, Music at 7:30pm-9:30pm.

### **Motions**

- Motion to have Mark create our banner.
  - Passed.
- Motion to increase our dinner cost from \$5 to \$7 to compensate for inflation.
  - Passed.
- Motion to have green hoodies with gold print and white T-shirts with blue print if available through the vendor.
  - Passed.
- Motion to use the flyer that Madit submitted to the group for the Campout flyer.
  - Passed.

Madit Motion to close  
 Kevin second  
 Closed at 7:45pm

My Gratitude Speaks  
**Next meeting 02-13-2026**